
We are so EXCITED to 
welcome you back to  
Indian Head Casino.

We’ve missed all of our friends during the closure. As we re-
open, we want to let you know that we’re committed to the 
health and safety of you, our employees and our community. 
To ensure you to feel comfortable visiting us at Indian Head 
Casino, we’ve developed a thorough set of protocols we’re 
calling our “PLAYIN’ IT SAFE PLAN.” 
This plan will assure we have a clean and safe environment 
for all. And while things may be a little different for a while, 
we’re doing all we can to make sure friends like you will have 
as great a time at THE INDIAN HEAD CASINO as you always 
have.
Here are some things you can expect:

	 Reduced hours from 10am - 2am daily

AS YOU ARRIVE:
•	 Limited entry East/Cottonwood doors will be the only 

accessible entry in order to maintain an accurate guest 
count.

•	 Before entry, a touch-less temperature check will be 
conducted.

•	 A face mask will be required for all guests while visiting 
Indian Head Casino. CTWS mandate for all tribal entities.

•	 Limited guests will be allowed inside the property at one 
time.

AROUND THE PROPERTY:
•	 Property will open as Non-Smoking facility initially.
•	 Plexiglas shields have been installed in high traffic areas 

where employee/customer interaction occurs.
•	 Additional hand sanitizers have been placed throughout 

the property for your convenience.
•	 All team members will be required to wear face masks 

while they are on shift.
•	 Limited guests will be allowed inside the property at one 

time.
•	 Reduced seating capacity and spacing will be available 

in open public spaces in accordance with healthy social 
distancing.

•	 No loitering in order to accommodate all patrons, please 
exit property when gaming activity is complete.

THE GAMING FLOOR:
•	 Enhanced disinfectant cleaning protocols will be 

administered frequently throughout shifts.
•	 All machines will be disinfected regularly, including 

attendants offering to sanitize machines for guests as 
they play.

•	 Congregations or crowds of guests will be discouraged 
in order to follow social distancing guidelines.

•	 TABLE GAMES WILL REMAIN CLOSED INITIALLY

RESTAURANTS
•	 Cottonwood restaurant will be open for curb-side pick-

up and take-out orders.
	 ◊	Limited menu available.
•	 Tule Grill will be open for take-out.If you have any questions or concerns,  

please ask a team member for assistance.


